Helen Yick Nga Sin (7A)

Government over-reacts to red fire ants


The government is thinking about bringing in ant-eaters to get rid of red fire ants which have invaded Hong Kong.


This will disturb our ecosystem. As ant-eaters do not exist naturally in Hong Kong, their “invasion” may lead to the extinction of some local animal species.


After eating all the red fire ants, will the ant-eaters turn their attention to other harmless insects?


The authorities should come up with a more effective method.



Thanks for your letter Helen. I have to admit the whole ant episode makes me laugh. With all the fuss being made over the ants, it’s easy to let things get blown out of proportion and talk of a “crisis” does seem an over-reaction.

We have to remember that no one has actually been stung by the ants – except for a government official who stuck his hand in an anthill mound to inspect it. And the talk of bringing anteaters over to solve the problem is just a joke!
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